
 
20 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
You may be aware of an isolated incident that happened outside our school at around 7.50am (before the school day started) which 
involved a small number of our students and resulted in police presence. All students involved are now being dealt with by West 
Yorkshire police. We want to assure you all that there is no risk to students' safety at school and that the incident was managed 
immediately.  
 
We understand that this may cause some concern to you. To ensure the ongoing safety and welfare of all our students, we will be 
delivering assemblies to them about this tomorrow and Friday and there will be a high presence of senior leaders at the start and end 
of the academy day. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Jacobs 
Principal 
 


